
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
CONTACT: Kyle Lamont, Strategic Initiative Committee Chair; kylenlamont@gmail.com

The Development Authority of Fulton County (“DAFC”) has recently announced its new Strategic 
Initiative Community Grant program.

Organizations which serve Fulton County residents may apply for grant funding up to $500,000. 
Applications are currently available online located at the top of the homepage of the DAFC 
website at www.developfultoncounty.com (the “Application”). Awards will be considered for 
organizations focusing on at least one of the following four key focus areas: housing, jobs and 
workforce, small business growth and education.  Funds may only be used for programmatic 
purposes and may not be used for operations, salaries or overhead. Additional qualifications and 
requirements are included in the Application.

DAFC is among the preeminent development authorities in the southeastern United States.  It 
has issued more than $25 billion in bonds and has helped businesses and institutions build, 
renovate, expand and/or relocate in Fulton County, Georgia.

“As Chair of the Strategic Initiative Committee, I knew there were various ways that we as an 
authority can directly impact communities.  This grant program is based on the Development 
Authority’s commitment to uplifting communities in substantial ways beyond our traditional 
bond financing and development incentives.” Kyle Lamont, Strategic Initiative Committee Chair

Applications will be accepted beginning August 1, 2022 until September 28, 2022 and evaluated 
according to the rules and regulations of the Strategic Initiative Committee and the DAFC’s board 
of directors.
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